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· Assembly risks losing influence on agreements with Serbia (Koha)

· Ashton: The investigation must confirm the truth (dailies)

· Philip Gordon to visit Pristina next week (Koha)
· Optimistic regarding Arabs (Express) 

Kosovo Media Highlights

Assembly risks losing influence on agreements with Serbia (Koha)
Koha Ditore reported on the front page on Sunday that Kosovo’s chief negotiator Edita Tahiri has left open the possibility of reaching agreements with Serbia as part of ongoing talks in Brussels, without the need of ratifying such agreements by the Kosovo Assembly. Tahiri indicated that the Assembly will ratify only agreements that EU facilitator Robert Cooper proposes to be signed in Brussels between the Kosovar and Serbian delegations. 
“I believe we have to wait for the time when the European Union, namely facilitator Cooper, will propose the modalities. If the results of agreements will be considered obligatory standards for both parties, they can be in the form of standards. But if Mr. Cooper proposes signed agreements, we will sign them and if we sign them they will have to be ratified by the Kosovo Assembly as required by the Resolution of the Assembly,” Tahiri was quoted as saying. 

Meanwhile, opposition representatives in Pristina warn that government officials not to threaten the country’s stability by totally ignoring the highest legislative body in the country.

Ashton: The investigation must confirm the truth (dailies)

Dailies reported on Sunday that European Union High Representative Catherine Ashton said she hopes that investigations into Dick Marty’s allegations for the trafficking of human organs in Kosovo will commence very soon.

“It is in everyone’s interest to reveal the truth and then to make completely sure that justice will be served,” Ashton said in an interview for Russian TV station Russia Today.  “We have made it clear that there should be a response about the allegations and that truth should be confirmed even if the allegations are false.” 
Philip Gordon to visit Pristina next week (Koha)
Koha Ditore reported on Sunday that U.S. Assistant Secretary of State for Europe and Euro-Asia, Philip H. Gordon, will visit Bosnia and Herzegovina, Serbia, Kosovo and Croatia next week. During his Western Balkans tour, Gordon is expected to meet leaders of respective countries and reconfirm the U.S. support for countries of the region.
Optimistic regarding Arabs (Express) 

Express reports that Kosovo’s Deputy Prime Minister Behxhet Pacolli, said that the announcements of the Palestinian Ambassador to Belgrade, Mohamed Nabhan, are ungrounded and tendentious and that they do not represent the policy of the Arab world and neither that of Palestine. “He speaks on his own behalf and he is one of the people influenced by our northern neighbor,” said Pacolli adding that major Arab countries have already recognized Kosovo’s independence. “Advanced democratic countries have recognized Kosovo , and now with the changes of the political specter in Arab countries, Kosovo will certainly manage to have other friends such as Egypt, Libya, Tunisia etc,” said Pacolli adding that work for recognition of Kosovo by these countries  will not lack.  
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